
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                          _____________________________________ 

 
Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 
Darby Bryant, Interim Director of Students  
Rhonda Ledbetter, Director of Sr. Adults 

Pastor Michael Ingram 
Dec. 23, 2018 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

LORD’S SUPPER 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 
Piedmont, AL 36272 

Phone Number 256-447-9496  
Fax  256-447-7322 

Deacons on call : 24hrs. -A Day 
Mark Steward 256-343-5373 
Ben Singleton 256-310-0650 

Dec. 23, 2018 

 

        Announcements Video 
 
Call To Worship      “Joy To The World” (Unspeakable Joy) 
 
Welcome     Michael Ingram 
 
Offertory Prayer    Darren Hood 
 
 
Worship            “Away In A Manger” 
           “O Come All Ye Faithful” 
 
 
Message     Michael Ingram 
 
 
Invitation     Michael Ingram 
 

                        ‘LORD’S SUPPER” 
 
 
 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
               “SILENT NIGHT (Stille Nacht)” 
 
 
Closing Prayer    Darren Hood 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Dec. 23rd 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

There will be no evening service tonight so 
our families may fellowship and prepare to 
celebrate our Savior’s birth. 

 “MERRY CHRISTMAS” 
Monday, Dec. 24th 

 OFFICE WILL CLOSED 

Tuesday, Dec. 25th 

           OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED 

 No Sr. Choir until after January 6th 

Wednesday, Dec. 26th 

 No Wednesday night Services @FBC 

Thursday-Dec. 27th 

  Youth will leave today for the Extreme Conf. 

    In Gatlinburg, TN. Pray for safe travels. 

    They will return Sat. Dec. 29th. 

Sunday, Dec. 30th 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

Dec. 23rd-Dec. 30th 

 
  NO  

          ETC 

           OR 

 CHILDREN’S CHURCH 

 Babies:         Chuck & Kelly Lockridge 

 Toddlers 1: Alison & Sheldon Estes 

 2’s & 3’s:       Patty Clemons & Cynthia Baker 

 4 yr. old: Amy & Addison Benefield 

5 yr. old:         Haley & Missie Bostick 

 Security:            Sparks Harper  & David Martin 

 Children’s Church: Brian & Donna Bryant 

 
Dec. 25th 

Savannah Coble 
Dec. 27th 

Kelly Smith 
Dec. 28th 

Fran Childress 
Natalie Yakely 

Dec. 29th 
Graham Morrow 

Dec. 30th 
Kris Posey 

Victoria Gallagher 
Dec. 31st 

Kenny Ingram 
Susan Delevie 

 
For those who paid for 
a  poinsettia in  
Memory or In Honor 
of someone, please 
pick them up today. 

SUNDAY,  Dec. 23rd 

SUNDAY, Dec. 30th 

 
Drop by the WMU table in the 
Entrance Hallway and write down the 
desserts you want and the name and 
number of the baker. Call to reserve 
your dessert. We will take 
reservations for dates in November 
and December. You can pay the baker,
Pam Jones, Nichole Mouchka or turn 
it in to the Church Office.
 

Dear FBC Family: 
The Staff of First 
Baptist Church would 
like to take this op-
portunity to thank you 
all for  the love and 
support you have 
shown us this past 
year. It is definitely a 
blessing for us to 
serve such a loving 
and serving church. 
Merry Christmas and 
a Very Blessed New 
Year. Love you all. 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

CAKES FOR THE HOLIDAYS 
 
Drop by the WMU table in the  
Entrance Hallway and write down the 
desserts you want and the name and 
number of the baker. Call to reserve 
your dessert. We will take  
reservations for dates in November 
and December. You can pay the baker, 
Pam Jones, Nichole Mouchka or turn 
it in to the Church Office. 
  Thank you all. 

Baptist Church would 

portunity to thank you 

year. It is definitely a 

 
Merry Christmas and 

The Roberts House will be 
open on Sunday Dec. 23rd 

from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 pm. 
so you may visit & view 

“The Christmas Village”. 
Donation of $1.00 would be 
appreciated as this will help 

The Historical Society with 
some expenses. 

Thank you 

POINSETTIAS 
IN MEMORY 

Gwen Hardin Kerns 
Mr. & Mrs.  Joe P. Hardin 
Mr. & Mrs. E.R. Kerns 
From:  Mr. Bobby Kerns & Family 
 
Helen McFry 
Larry McFry  
From: Kip & Kim McFry 
 
Roland Cronan 
Polly Putnam 
From: Danny & Gail Pointer 
 
Jimmy Lee Bonner 
Ellis Minton 
From: Chuck & Tammy Gunnels 
 
Hubert & Evelyn Harper 
Odum & Willie Hulsey 
From: Randy & Cissy Harper 
 
Horace & Bessie McDowell 
Clyde & Berta Young 
From: Ricky & Ann Young 
 
Charles, Larry & Eloise Brooks 
Dewayne Forlines 
From: Sandy Phillips & Family 
 

IN HONOR 
Betty Lively 
From: Michael & Brea Ingram 

NEW CHILDREN’S BOOKS 
While You Sleep, Little Love 
The Silent Noisy Night 
Go To Sleep, Sheep! 
God Made You Nose to Toes 
My Christmas ABCs 
Big Look Bible Book 
The Biggest Story ABC 
Loved (The Lord’s Prayer) 
The Lord’s Prayer For Children 
DVD 
Lesodo-The Way of Jesus-Joy 
 
Thank you Ms. Joyce Coble for 
all you do for our Library. 
Everyone Check  our Library 
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